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I am opposed to House Bill 3103, and urge you to reject this measure.  It ignores the 

State Forest HCP which was developed over years with input from multiple 

stakeholders.  Timber harvesting must be sustainable and planned with care for the 

health of our forests and waters.  House Bill 3103 would not do this responsibly and 

should be rejected.   


